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Mai Vang

From: Halima Yussuf <halimayussuf612@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 3:07 PM
To: Mai Vang

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Just to let you know that I have teenagers and my oldest son is the one who did most of the work 
and all the information that I was telling you about the pictures and everything he’s the one who 
took it for me and he does speak English if you want to talk to him you can the reason why he did 
the work for me is because I have Diabetes and sometimes my blood pressure goes high so that’s 
the reason I was just sitting on the backyard and watching them do the work but he did all the 
work. If you want to talk to him he did all the work but if you guys want to talk to me still, I would 
be asking him, how he did it and what he did and the pictures he took for me again 
 
Hi, this is a Halima Yussuf from 381 Fry Street, Saint Paul,, MN 55104 my number is (763) 328-
4351 and I speak somali and my landlord told me if I wanna discuss this issue with the city you 
can email them and I am emailing you now I have a couple questions about the video that you 
guys took on April 13 I cleaned everything that needed to be cleaned on the warning pictures on 
April third including in front of the garage. We had a deadline of April 6 that we need to clean 
whatever that was in the backyard and in the warning pictures you guys didn’t show in front of 
the garage, so I just assumed that you guys saw how it looked like, even though you guys didn’t 
include in front of the garage, I didn’t clean in front of the garage because it was not dirty at all 
but I took a picture in case and then you guys came back 16 days later after the warning, we clean 
in front of the garage every Monday because we have too much garbage to the point where the 
containers get full and we have to put some of the bags on the ground and squirrels eat the bags 
and whenever the garbage disposal team comes to pick up the garbage they just pick up the bags 
and anything that falls out of it. They don’t pick it up so we come to clean it every Monday to 
clean it because we know what’s out there. I also recommend you to rewatch the video of the guy 
who you guys sent that was cleaning in front of the garage after the warning of 16 days later you 
can see his before and after videos that our backyard was cleaned up and he only cleaned in front 
of the garage, which was not included in the 
warning and I do have pictures of in front of the garage on April 3 that it was already cleaned  



381 Fry St Photo from 4/3/23 

 

 


	381 Fry St.Appellant Contested email & Photo 8-4-23
	381 Fry St Photo from 4

